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by COURIER
December 7, 2005

Mr. John Zych

Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

Suite 2601, 2300 Yonge Street

P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON.

M4P 1E4

Dear Mr. Zych:

RP-2005-0020/EB-2005-0529, Generic Proceeding on Distribution Issues - Hydro One Networks’ Responses to Interrogatories 



In accordance with the Board’s Procedural Order 3 dated November 17, 2005, Hydro One Networks submits its responses to interrogatories received from the Board and VECC. 

Ten hard copies of these responses are attached and as per the Board’s directions, an electronic copy will be e-mailed to both the Board and all registered participants.  Questions may be addressed to Mary Anne Aldred (Director, Applications, Regulatory Affairs), who may be reached by phone (416) 345-6302, fax (416) 345-5866, or e-mail: maryanne.aldred@HydroOne.com.  Her address is Hydro One Networks Inc., 483 Bay Street, South Tower, 8th Floor, Toronto, Ontario  M5G 2P5.

Yours truly, 

Susan Frank

cc. Registered Participants

